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Board of Supervisor's Worksession
September 12, 1994

Supervisor Bennington asked if PennDot was going to repave Diamond
Street. Mr. Buzby said he heard it was going tco happen and then
a patch crew was sent in and told Mr. Buzby Diamond Street was not
golng to be paved.

Chairman Bennett said he had a call from a resident concerned about
the overhanging trees on Route 113 Jjust west of Keystone going
toward Souderton. Mr. Buzby said it could be a PennDot problem
because Route 113 is a state rcad. Mr. Buzby will take a lcok at
it but PennDot should be made aware of the problem.

Supervisor Fox said he noticed that the dump truck HT44 is being
stored outeide for some time now. Is there something in its place
or are we running out of space. Mr. Buzby said we have a 1994 GMC
small three to five ton dump truck and right now we have a demo
dump truck from HMS for the winter with a new type of body with
various other things on it. According to Mr. Buzby we have the use
of thie during the winter months free of charge. We are completely
out of room. Nothing else will fit in the garage. Supervisor Fox
suggested this go on long term planning for another building to
store some of the equipment.

G. POLICE CHIEF'S REPORT - Chief George C. Egly -

Chief Egly read the Police Report for the menth of August, 1994,
which is on file at the Township office.

Chief Egly said it is his understanding that Penndot has cancelled
out on repaving Diamond Street. We are having a lot of problems
with ambulances. They are now going over to the 309 bypass to get
to Grand View Hospital due to the fact the road shakes the inside
of the ambulance so bad. Chief Egly is wondering if we could find
out the reason why Penndot cancelled out of doing the repaving. Mr,
Horrocks said it probably has to do with funds but he will check
on it.

Chairman Bennett said he noticed the town watch time seems to be
getting lower and lower. It's down to an hour a week. This
doeesn't seem to be very effective to me. Chief Egly said he thinks
everyone haes lost interest because they ride around and do nothing
most of the time.

H. ZONING OFFICER'S REPORT - Mr. Warren Nace -

Mr. Nace read the Zoning Officer's Report for the month of August,
1994, which is on file at the township office.
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Supervisor Fox sald the Planning Commission has finished the Zoning
Ordinance. We are waiting for a review from Mr, Wynn. We will
probably vote at our next meeting. You can consider advertising
at the end of September.

M. ADJOURNMENT : Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington,
seconded by Supervisor Fox, and carried unanimously to adjourn the
September 12, 1994 Board of Supervisor’'s Worksession Meeting at
9:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara L, Hefner

Administrative Secretary

(*These minutes were transcribed from notes and recordings taken
by Mr. Bruce Horrocks, Township Manager).





